## **SCYM Finance Committee Report**

## Representative Meeting Part II

January 23, 2021

The Finance Committee met by Email.

We recommend the 2021 Yearly Meeting speaker be provided with a \$2000 honorarium.

We have been told that she will provide several addresses in various forms and this is her profession.

This amount does not constitute a permanent change to the amount of the honorarium provided in the future.

The Finance Committee will meet in the time before Yearly Meeting and present a new amount for SCYM's consideration as the honorarium for future Yearly Meeting speakers. It will also allow for some flexibility.

We had also been charged with recommending a registration fee for the 2021 Yearly Meeting sessions. We recommend \$50 per screen. Those sharing screens would have to travel together, so are one unit.

The last item was to find a way for attenders to pay their registration online. Bill Wilkinson and the Treasurer, Lori Laub are working together in conjunction with the Yearly Meeting Credit Union to find the best service. This will be reported as soon as possible.

Pat Sweet, Bill Wilkinson, Carol Redfield & Jimmy Pryor